| ALAMEDA COUNTY . : .

‘ HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director Ro686

Coertified Mail # P 833 981340
rtifi DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
Hazardous Materiais Program
80 Swan Way, Rm. 200

april 10, 1989 Cakland. CA 94621
(415}

PACKAGING INDUSTRIES
2450 ALVARADO STREET
AN LEANDRO, CALIFORNIA 94577

DEAR MANAGERS:

an Environmental consulting Co., located at 221 Main
gt., San Francisco, CA has requested information concerning all the

environmental information we have on your gsite. 1n accordance to
gection 25511(c}), california Health & gafety Code, Division 20, we

are notifying you of this request.

Dames & Moore,

For your informatiomn, part of this section states, "The administra-
tive agency shall release the information to the public, but not
earlier than 30 days after +he date of mailing the notice of the
request for information, unless prior to the expiration of the 30 day
period, the handler files an action in an appropriate court for a
declaratory judgement that the information is subject to protection
under subdivision (b) or for an injunction prohibiting disclosure of
the information to the public and promptly notifies the administering

agency of that action".

1f our office does not receive any of these documents within 30 days,
we will assume all the information we have on your company is not

confidential.

If you have any guestions, please contact Larry Seto, Senior Hazard-
ous Materials Specialist, at 271-4320.

Sincerely,

Eolppe BHowdlf®,

Rafat A. Shahid, Chief;
Hazardous Materials Program

RAS:LS:mnc

cec: Larry Seto
Files
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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
470 - 27th Street, Third Fioor
Qakland, California 94612
Certified Mail P 759 896 719 (415)271-4320

April 28, 1988

Packaging Industries
2450 Alvarado
San Leandro, CA 94577

Dear Managers:

Dames & Moore, an Environmental Consulting Co., located at 221 Main St.
San Francisco, CA, has requested information concerning all the envi-
ronmental information we have on your site. In accordance to Section
25511(c), California Health & Safety Code, Division 20, we are noti-
fying you of this request.

For your information, part of this section states, "The administrative
agency shall release the information to the publlc, but not earlier
than 30 days after the date of malllng the notice of the request for
information, unless prior to the expiration of the 30 day period, the
handler files an action in an appropriate court for a declaratory
judgement that the information is subject to protection under subdivi-
sion (b) or for an injunction prohibiting disclosure of the information
to the public and promptly notifies the administering agency of that
action".

If our office does not receive any of these documents within 30 days,
we will assume all the information we have on your company is not con-
fidential.

If you have any questions, please contact Larry Seto, Hazardous
Materials Specialist, at 271-4320.

Sincerely,

|
She
Raf f{(l/x -

Shahid, Chief,
Hazardous Materials Division

RAS:LS:mam

cc: lLarry Seto
Files





